
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Thursday 25th January 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Norwood Primary School will be again organising an Easter Egg Raffle and this will take place on 

the last day of the Spring term - Thursday 28th March 2024.  

 

Children can bring money into school and be able to buy raffle tickets from their class teachers 

from Wednesday 20th March to Thursday 28th March (am).  The tickets will be 20p each and 

children can buy as many as they wish. 
 

We would be very grateful for any donations of Easter Eggs from our school community.  Please 

can we remind you not to send any eggs that contain nuts.  Any donations can be brought to the 

school office.  

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs D Reynolds 

Head Teacher 
 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  -  BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

http://www.norwood-school.co.uk/

